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                                 Kono District Development Association  
Email: kddanewsletter@hotmail.com     Website: www.kdda.co.uk 

His Excellency Mr. Edward M. Turay 
Sierra Leone High Commissioner to UK 
Sierra Leone High Commission 
41 Eagle Street 
Holborn 
London 
WC1R 4TL 
 
9th May 2013 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Following the special mediation meeting concerning the Kono District Development 
Association (KDDA) held on Saturday 20th April 2013, chaired by His Excellency Mr. Edward 
M. Turay, High Commissioner for Sierra Leone accredited to the Court of St James in London 
and yourself, we agreed to send the names of three members to the High Commission, to 
assist in working out modalities for our next elections. 
 
We are pleased to submit the following names as our representatives: 

1. Mr. Aiah Yornie Sodengbe 
32 Craigen Gardens 
Ilford 
Essex 
IG3 9FG 
Email: asodengbe@hotmail.com 
Telephone contact: +44790 494 2268 

2. Mr. Tamba B.T.Gborie 
28 Offa’s Mead 
Lindisfarne Way 
London E9 5PQ 
Email: tgborie@hotmail.com 
Telephone contact: +44795 055 0860 

3. Mr. Sahr O. Fasuluku 
81 Falkirk House 
165 Maida Vale 
London 
W9 1QX 
Email: sahrfas@yahoo.co.uk 
Telephone contact: +44771 222 6670 
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On behalf of the Kono People in the United Kingdom, I wish to extend our greatest regards 
to your Excellency, to the Head of Chancery and staff for your peace initiative. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Aiah Yornie Sodengbe 
Secretary General 
Kono District Development Association 
United Kingdom 
 
 
CC: Mr. Sahr Prince Demba, the Minister Counsellor and Head of Chancery, Sierra Leone 
High Commission UK 
 

 
 


